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Attention
School Owners and Financial Aid Personnel
Reference
Training Sessions
In recent years the Department of Education has offered via the internet, excellent training sessions (webinars) on multiple topics and items that may be of importance to your school. In addition, the Department also uploads the videos of the annual SFA conference sessions on the IFAP.

We, at RGM, have tried to keep you informed of any new items that may apply to your schools via our RGM Memos. We may at times, repeat the topics providing you with the latest updates we receive with clarification by the Department to the questions we have submitted. 

We would like to take this opportunity to remind schools of the availability of USDE publications posted from the IFAP into our RGM website www.rgmsms.com under the tab labeled "What is New".  Under this section you can find all the Electronic Announcements, Dear Colleague Letters, Federal Registers and Financial Aid Handbooks.

On the Clients Only tab you can find our set of suggested forms, and some other useful information, including the training videos and System Guide for the RGM Web System. I have attached the instructions to access the Clients Only section in our website.

In an effort to not to over burden you with training sessions and more reading materials, we are conducting a survey in response to requests received by our office staff for training sessions.  We need to determine if your staff has a need for these training sessions. 
Please fill out the survey form that is attached to this email and email it to Nuria Vargas, nuria_vargas@rgmsms.com or mail it to her attention at our office, 3560 S. La Cienega Blvd., Ste. E, Los Angeles, CA 90016.  

The deadline to receive the survey form is May 21, 2012.  

The training sessions will be prepared using your feedback on the survey.  

Thank you, 

Rafael

